

Cape Cornwall Street, St Just,
Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 7JX
T: 01736 788501
E: enquiries@cape.cornwall.sch.uk
www.cape.cornwall.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mr J Hall BA (Hons)

September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

CAPE CORNWALL SCHOOL OPEN DAY & EVENING - WEDNESDAY 24th SEPTEMBER 2025

This year's Cape Cornwall School Open Day and Evening is on Wednesday 24th September. During the day, students in Year 6 in all our feeder primary schools will be joining us to experience lessons across a range of subjects.

We will collect and drop off your child from their primary school:

Sennen 8.35am St Buryan 8.20am Pendeen 8.55am St Levan 8.45am St Just (Walking)

There will be refreshments during the morning. Your children will need to wear their usual school uniform.

I would be grateful if you could complete the form using the link below regarding your child's needs by Monday 22nd September.

https://forms.office.com/e/uwbFLMtuyW

In the evening of 24 September, from 5pm – 7pm, families are invited to visit the school and meet with our staff and students. Open Evening is one of the highlights of our school year. It is a time where we can really showcase the school. During the evening, prospective families can meet staff and students and get a sense of what Cape Cornwall School is all about. One of the main benefits of attending Open Evening is that you will have a chance to meet the teachers who would potentially be working with your children next year – you can then get a sense of our excellent curriculum and inspiring teaching.

As a small school (with smaller than average class sizes), one of our strengths is how well we know our students. During the evening, you will be able to meet our dedicated pastoral team. Our new Year 11 prefect team will also be on hand to answer any questions you may have and give an honest 'student view' about the school.

We very much hope that you will come along to learn more about Cape Cornwall School, a school that lives at the heart of the local community. Further information about Cape Cornwall School is available from our website and in our prospectus available here: Home-Cape Cornwall School

Truro and Penwith Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England and Wales

Company number: 08880841

Registered office: Academy House, Truro Business Park, Threemilestone, Truro TR4 9LD

As well as putting on our annual Open Evening, we also provide tours of the school for those families wishing to visit. By far the best way to experience a school is to visit during a working day. This provides an opportunity to spend time in the school and get a sense of the atmosphere and opportunities on offer. If you would like to visit during a working day, please contact Reception to book a date and time for a tour.

If you have any questions about our school and what we can offer your child, please do not hesitate to contact us. Mrs Pearce is our Head of Lower School and will be happy to answer any questions you may wish to ask or to provide advice about the process of applying for a place or transition to secondary education. Her email is mpearce@cape.tpacademytrust.org

I look forward to meeting with you over the next few weeks and to warmly welcoming you to Cape Cornwall School.

Yours faithfully,

Mr J Hall Headteacher

jhall@cape.tpacademytrust.org

01736 788501